
 

 

 

 
EPM, as the agent of the Company HIDROITUANGO S.A. E.S.P., reports that the National 
Environmental Licensing Authority (ANLA), by means of Writ No. 04173 of June 2, 2022, 
notified by message on June 14 of that year, resolved to order beginning the environmental 
sanctioning proceeding against the company HIDROITUANGO S.A. E.S.P., in accordance with 
article 18 of Law 1333 of 2009 for alleged failure to comply with the provisions to develop 
the project “Construction and Operation of the Pescadero - Ituango Hydroelectric Project” 
observed in the environmental follow-up and control performed in compliance with the 
obligations of the project, whose Environmental License is in permit file LAM2233. 
 
The necessary administrative appeals will be filed in light of the mentioned writ. 
 
 
 
Medellín, June 24, 2022 


